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GORDON RIVER GREENWAY TRAFFIC COUNTER
A Continuous Bicycle and Pedestrian Traffic Counter has
been installed and certified at the Gordon River
Greenway. It will be counting non-motorized traffic at this
location. The collected data helps FDOT TDA toward
their goal of creating an Average Annual Daily Traffic
(AADT) for non-motorized facilities. 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT)
Transportation Data and Analytics (TDA) Office’s
statewide Non-Motorized Traffic Monitoring Program
(NMTMP) will provide non-motorized volume counts to  
for safety studies, planning and programming of FDOT
facilities, road and trail maintenance and enhancements,
etc. Read more on the FDOT website NMTMP page.

MPO UPCOMING
MEETINGS

FDOT DISTRICT ONE SAFETY PAGE IS LIVE
FDOT announced the full launch of the FDOT District
One Safety page. The resource is now available to the
public and stakeholders, providing a reliable source of
information on all things safety related. Discover the
various safety initiatives in progress within District One,
put your safety skills to the test, and learn more about
FDOT’s Safe System Approach strategies by visiting
FDOT District One Safety at swflroads.com

WITH  FLYING  COLORS
The Florida Department of Transportation’s Office
of Inspector General conducted an audit of Collier
MPO’s accounting and financial management
policies, procedures, and processes and
determined Collier MPO’s current written
accounting policies and procedures are in
compliance with federal regulations, state statutes,
and Department policies and procedures. Read the
full Audit Report.

AIRPORT ROAD WIDENING PROJECT
This project will widen the Airport Road corridor
into a six-lane divided urban arterial roadway by
adding an additional 11-foot travel lane in each
direction and on-street bicycle facilities. Plans call
for a 22-foot raised median, curb, and gutter,
reconstruction of sidewalks along both sides of the
roadway, a closed drainage system, street lighting,
and minor traffic signal improvements. Read more
about the project in the My Collier Newsletter.

THE FGT HAS A NEW LOOK!
Trust for Public Land and Florida Department of
Environmental Protection announced the Florida
Gulf Coast Trail Logo Contest winner, the great
blue heron design, submitted by Kelly Kure from
Sarasota. The design reflects the natural beauty of
Florida and will be featured across all 336 miles of
this epic trail. Learn more at the Trust for Public
land website.

Winter 2024 Schedule

January 16 | BPAC

January 17 | CMC

January 22 | TAC/CAC

February 9 | MPO Board

INTERESTED IN JOINING A COMMITTEE?
The Collier MPO Board is advised by five committees.
Committee members are either citizen volunteers,
jurisdictional staff, or agency representatives. Check out our
Committees webpage to see if you might be eligible to
become a member of the Citizens Advisory Committee,
Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Committee, or Local
Coordinating Board for the Transportation Disadvantaged!

Inquiries: Collier.mpo@colliercountyfl.gov
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